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THECITYO-ASHEVILLE

NORTH CAROLINA

DATE: July 29, 2024
TO: BIDDERS
RE: Fire Helmets - IBR1688-24

ADDENDUMNO. 1

The purpose of this addendum is to answer the question that has been submitted. This document and all other
documents can be found at www.ashevillenc.gov/bids under this bid number.

1) Question: These helmets are available Matte (unpainted) and Gloss (painted). There is a considerable
price difference between the two. The IBR does not specify which. Can you clarify?

Answer: Helmets should be Matte (unpainted).

Please sign this addendum and include with your bid package.

If you have already submitted a bid and this addendum changes that bid, please resubmit your bid. If
this addendum does not change the bid that you have already submitted, please signh and submit this
addendum acknowledging receipt of it.

Representative Signature Company Name
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Regards,
City of Asheuville

Beatrice Abernathy
Purchasing Specialist
babernathy@ashevillenc.gov
828-259-5954
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